
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/26/2020 07:26:07 PM

To:  Robert Silverstein <robert@robertsilversteinlaw.com>

Cc:  

Mitch O'Farrell <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>; Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>; David Ryu <david.ryu@lacity.org>; Emma Howard
<emma.howard@lacity.org>; Jeanne Min <jeanne.min@lacity.org>; Kevin Keller <kevin.keller@lacity.org>; Luciralia Ibarra
<luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>; Mayor Garcetti <mayor.garcetti@lacity.org>; Nicholas Greif <nicholas.greif@lacity.org>; Nicholas Maricich
<nicholas.maricich@lacity.org>; Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>

Subject:  
Re: Hollywood Center: Further Request to Extend 45-Day Comment Period and Objections re Corrupted Documents in Hollywood Center Draft
EIR; Case Number ENV-2018-2116-EIR; State Clearinghouse Number 2018051002

 

Dear Mr. Silverstein,

Thank you for alerting us to the legibility of certain pages included in Appendix G-1, 2015 Fault Activity Investigation of the Draft
EIR. We noted that when viewed on the City’s website, the entirety of Appendix G-1 was fully legible, including, but not limited to,
the example pages G-1, 50 & 51 provided in Exhibit 4 of your comment letter. It was only when the file was downloaded onto a
computer as a pdf file, that portions of certain pages of Appendix G-1 with “Figures” and “Plates” became slightly illegible. Please
be advised, however, that this issue has since been corrected. 

Please also be reminded that the City has continually offered, since April 16, 2020, and continues to offer accommodations for
those who do not have access to a computer or the internet, by making the Draft EIR available on CD-ROM, USB flash drive or
hard copy for anyone who requests one. 

 

If you or anyone you know has issues accessing the document, please let us know immediately and we can accommodate
accordingly. 

 

Regards,

On Fri, May 22, 2020 at 11:46 AM Robert Silverstein <robert@robertsilversteinlaw.com> wrote:

Dear Mayor Garcetti, Councilmembers O'Farrell and Ryu, Planning Director Bertoni, and City officials:
 
Please see attached urgent letter, and please reply.  Thank you. 

Robert P. Silverstein, Esq. 
The Silverstein Law Firm, APC
215 North Marengo Avenue, 3rd Floor
Pasadena, CA  91101-1504
Telephone: (626) 449-4200
Facsimile:  (626) 449-4205
Email: Robert@RobertSilversteinLaw.com 
Website: www.RobertSilversteinLaw.com 
=================================== 
The information contained in this electronic mail message is confidential
information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above, 
and may be privileged. The information herein may also be protected by the 
Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 USC Sections 2510-2521. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
immediately notify us by telephone (626-449-4200), and delete the original 
message. Thank you.
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Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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